
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

In order to ensure that they reach the ferry in good time, The German exchange teachers have asked to 

leave a little earlier on Saturday. They would now like the students to meet at the coach park at 05.15. 

 

I would be very grateful if you could email me to let me know you have received the message. My email 

address is lvb@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

 

I am very sorry for the inconvenience. 

 

Best wishes. 

 

Leanne Bould 

Head of German 

Bishop Wordsworth's School 
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